
 
      

 
 

CITY OF MURRIETA 
                   1 TOWN SQUARE 

                         MURRIETA, CA 

 

 

 
 
APRIL 10, 2024  
6:00 p.m. REGULAR MEETING 

NOTICE OF  MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Murrieta Planning Commission scheduled for 
6:00 p.m. on April 10, 2024 has been cancelled. The next Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission is 
scheduled for April 24, 2024.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Planning Division at (951) 461-6060. 
 
 
Dated this 5th Day of April. 
 
 
 
_/s/ Tanya Wells_______________________ 
Tanya Wells/Planning Commission Secretary  

 

 

 
 
 


